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GARABED Pamela

From: Andrew Hudson <ahudson@hunthunt.com.au>
Sent: Monday, 26 August 2013 2:43 PM
To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1
Cc: Lynne Grant; Frances Smyth; Vanessa Larobina
Subject: Request for extension of time - Hyosung Corporation - investigation of allegedly dumped 

Electrical Power Transformers [H&H-Matters.FID432275]
Attachments: image001.jpg; image002.jpg

Dear John and Pamela,  
 
We refer to our email below and as you are aware we act for Hyosung in relation to its involvement in the investigation 
regarding allegedly dumped Electrical Power Transformers. 
 
Hyosung has instructed us to request an extension of time to 4 October 2013 to submit the following to the ADC: 
 

1. the Exporter Questionnaire; and  
2. a general submission in response to the Consideration Report.  

 
Hyosung makes this request for a number of reasons. 
 
First, as discussed during Hyosung's conference call with the ADC on 14 August 2013, Hyosung has a number of 
concerns regarding the scope of the product concerned, the methods used by the ADC to calculate the dumping 
margin and other preliminary issues that require clarification. We are currently advising Hyosung on these matters 
and, as you are aware, we are in the process of arranging a meeting between ourselves, representatives from 
Hyosung and the ADC on 3 September 2013 to discuss these matters.  
 
Second, a significant number of Hyosung's employees have been on leave in August due to the summer holidays in 
Korea. As a result, Hyosung has not had sufficient personnel to prepare the comprehensive response required by the 
questionnaire. Further, many employees will also be absent during the week starting 16 September 2013 for the 
Korean Thanksgiving holidays.  
 
Given the need to clarify certain issues and the reduced capacity to undertake the significant work required to 
complete the submissions, Hyosung would be grateful if the ADC could grant an extension of time to 4 October 2013.
 
We look forward to hearing from you shortly. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Andrew Hudson 
Partner 

 
Level 26, 385 Bourke Street, Melbourne, VIC 3000 
GPO Box 1533N, Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
T +61 3 8602 9231 
F +61 3 8602 9299 
E ahudson@hunthunt.com.au 
www.hunthunt.com.au 
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